
History of the Market
• Organized/Run by Fort Bend 

Chamber of Commerce
• First market was Oct. 1, 2011
• Supported by Johnson 

Development and others
• Saturdays 9am – 1pm
• Temporary Location
• Announced closure in November
• Future site of Imperial Market 

Development



Existing Location



History of the Market

• Staff working with Chamber
• Looked at site options
• Determined IPRC best 

location
• Close to existing market
• Showcase City facility

• Reviewed by Council EDC 
Committee
• In favor of proceeding



Proposed Location



Agreement
• Definition and map of area allowed 

for market use 
• Map of parking spots to be 

reserved for IPRC customers only 
• Times and days allowed for use of 

the market – every Saturday from 
7:00 am – 2:00 pm

• Requirements for clean-up and 
trash

• Prohibition of any storage on-site



Agreement Cont.
• Prohibition of the use of any City 

staff members for market 
assistance

• Signage restrictions
• Insurance requirements
• License fee of $1 for each week 

the lot is used
• Temporary until Imperial Market is 

complete



Recommendation

Parks & Recreation Department recommends approval of the 
license agreement for the temporary operation of a farmer’s 

market on City-owned property at the Imperial Park Recreation 
Center Parking Lot 


